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To the Editor of the International Journal of Infection Control,
Strasbourg, October 8th, 2017
Dear Editor,

We are pleased to submit for publication in the International Journal of Infection Control our original manuscript entitled “Microbiological quality evaluation of bedpans in an university hospital”.
According to the Centers of Disease Control and prevention recommendations, it is necessary to restrain the emergence of multiresistant microorganisms at hospital and control cross-transmission among patients. We wanted to check that reusable bedpans were really safe from a bacteriological point of view after passing through bedpan washers which equip our hospital. This article highlights the effectiveness of bedpan washers that seems acceptable regarding the bactericidal activity. 
As corresponding author, I declare that the submitted material, or parts of it, is not under consideration for publication elsewhere. I certify that all authors have contributed to the manuscript and approved it. All authors report no conflict of interest related to the work under consideration for publication.
We hope that this manuscript will be found of interest for the readership of the International Journal of Infection Control. 
Sincerely yours,

Dr. Aurélie BROS
